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This excellent article by Wayne Owen, Forest Service National Botanist, was featured in WOW magazine.  Have a look and see how well-written articles can be effective marketing and communication mediums for our NatureWatch Programs.  Try one yourself for a local publication or newspaper.  Sixteen pages, full color. 
































